
Monday, March 10, 2025 
 

To:  Marissa Manteufel  
 Committee Administrator  
 Public Safety Finance and Policy Committee 
  100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 
 St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
RE: MACDL Testimony on HF 1083 
 
Dear Judiciary Finance and Civil Law Committee members,  
 

The Minnesota Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers (MACDL) writes to express 
concern with HF 1083. The legislation as written would make it difficult for criminal defendants 
to have access to exculpatory evidence which raises significant due process concerns. We 
recently met with Representative Moller and are working with the author on language to address 
these concerns.  

 
 
My email is HannahM@tamburinolawgroup.com.  Thank you for your consideration of this 
information.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Hannah Martin –  
Legislative Chair for Minnesota Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers (MACDL) 
 


